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On March 20, 2017, AT&T Ohio filed an applications seeking to revise its AT&T Ohio Tariff P.U.C.O. 
No. 20, to make textual changes to directory and listing information it its tariff to clarify the existing 
directory  and listing provision and to incorporate updated terminology.  This application is being filed 
pursuant to Section 4901:1-6-14(H) Ohio Administrative Code (O.A.C.), as adopted in Case No. 
10-1010-TP-ORD. Pursuant to 4901:1-6-14(H) the application is subject to a 30-day automatic 
approval process.   

Staff has reviewed tariff changes proposed by AT&T Ohio regarding directory listings and has 
found them to be consistent with the parameters set forth 4901:1-6-15 O.A.C. Directory 
Information.    As such the Staff recommends that the application be approved with an effective 
date of May 20, 2017.  
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